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Dear Parents, 
 
Considering the weather forecast and the current COVID situation, we feel it would be best 
to postpone tomorrow’s planned Christmas Fair to a spring fair in the new year. 
 
Please do not send in cakes tomorrow. Instead, children may come into school in non-
uniform and bring a £1 donation to buy raffle tickets for an opportunity to win a 
Christmas hamper full of Christmas goodies. If it is your child’s PE day please send them 
in clothes they are comfortable to exercise in. 
 
We are still hoping to have Santa’s Grotto open for visitors on Thursday and Friday after 
school. 
 
On Thursday after school the Grotto will be open to any child who would like to visit Santa 
in FS and Y1. 
 
On Friday after school the Grotto will be open to any child in Y2+ who would like to visit 
Santa.  
 
With safety in mind, Santa’s grotto will be a ticketed event. Once we have a plan with the 
best way to organise this, we will send out further information. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact us at helpline@jph.srscmat.co.uk  
 
Thank you in advance for your understanding. 
 
Mrs Churchill 
Headteacher 
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